

May 9, 2012 Sent by email, and RESS

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board, 2300 Yonge St. Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2011-0123

Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro)

2012 Electricity Distribution Rate Application – Reply to VECC Cost Claim

Guelph Hydro has received and reviewed the VECC's cost claim in the above proceedings, and it has no objections.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cristina Birceanu

Manager of Regulatory Affairs Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive, Guelph, ON N1G 4Y1 Telephone- (519) 837-4735 Mobile- 226-218-2150 Email- <u>cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com</u>